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 TO:   Ewen-Trout Creek School District 

 

From: MI-TRALE Scholarship Committee 

Date:  March 2, 2020 

 

RE:  MI-TRALE 2020 Scholarship Announcement 

 

MI-TRALE (Michigan Trails and Recreation Alliance of Land and the Environment) is pleased to 

announce a total of four $250.00 scholarships will be awarded to students of Ontonagon Area High 

School and Ewen-Trout Creek School District this year.   

 

The $250.00 scholarships will be awarded to each of the four students based upon the following 

criteria: 

1. A short paragraph of introduction to MI-TRALE.  It should include their name, address and 
phone number.  In addition, grade point average, course of study, subjects taken and 
activities participated in school. 

2. A brief discussion of their future plans, career goals (why selected) and financial needs. 
3. Discuss community service.  Form of service, approximate hours volunteered to each, why 

chosen, feelings gained from serving and making a difference.  Please be sure to discuss any 
involvement or volunteering with MI-TRALE, as this is a plus. 

4. Lastly, any other information that the applicant feels would be important to the scholarship 
committee in making their decision. Your submission is preferred to be in PDF form. 
 

The scholarship recipients will receive a certificate acknowledging the award at their awards 
ceremony or in person.  A check in the amount of $250.00 will be provided upon evidence of 
completion of their first semester. 

 

Submissions must be received by MI-TRALE no later than April 17, 2020.  Please send the 

submission as an attachment by email to:   

   

Jim Fooce foocenhaber@yahoo.com 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jim Fooce 906-391-0353 or by email at: 

foocenhaber@yahoo.com  

 

MI-TRALE wishes to congratulate all 2020 graduates and they may be successful in all of their 

future endeavors.     


